Italian State Grant Programme

The Embassy of Italy has the pleasure to inform you that the Italian Government announces the State Grant programme for foreign students who wish to study in Italy during the academic year 2012 - 2013.
The programme is offered by the Italian Ministry of Foreign Affairs, through its Diplomatic Missions, to students of elected Countries wishing to study at Italian Public Universities.
Applicants must fill out the on-line form that can be found at the link "borse on line", available on the Embassy website www.ambkampala.esteri.it The form should be saved and sent on line before the deadline: MONDAY, JUNE 11, 2012.
All information concerning applications and scholarships are available at the aforementioned link"borse on-line".
